Public Works Department

April 25, 2006

Service Line Inc.

2320 Zinga Dr.

Reedsburg, WI 53939

Attn: Joleen Kokenzie

Subject: Renegade Parts Washer

Dear Joleen: -

We have completed our review of the potential use of your Renegade Parts Washer and the
subsequent discharge of the spent wash solution. Based on the analysis of the cleaning solution
- and the anticipated amounts to be discharged, 40 to 60 gallons per month, we do not see it posing

a problem to the City’s sanitary sewer system. Therefore, we will allow companies to purchase
and use the machine. -

Be advised though, that the actual levels of pollutants, specifically metals and petroleum
products, are dependent on the amounts and types of materials to be cleaned. Discharges will be
examined as necessary to ensure compliance with the City Ordinance. No discharges will be
allowed that exceed the specific concentration limits.

If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact this office.

Sincerely,
1 el e~
St
Joseph W. Wuellner P.E.
Cc:  Joe Yavorshak, Treatment Plant Operations

Dave Pagliaro, Supervisor
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